
May 3, 2024

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the City of Fort Collins Taft Hill Road Improvement, CO in fiscal
year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Fort Collins, located at PO
Box 580, Fort Collins, CO 80522.

The funding will make upgrades to Taft Hill Road. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer
funds because it will increase mobility and safety.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 23 USC 133(b).

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Joe Neguse
Member of Congress


